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Peter Campbell

From: Dave Nearing <ibdave236@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 9:13 PM
To: Peter Campbell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Required Heat Pumps

Mr. Hagman I am totally against this effort to make it mandatory to install heat pumps. 
 
I arrived in Crestline in 1957, my family purchased the existing home in 1958, and we have managed to 
live without heat pumps for many years. 
Last year Farmers dropped me, only a few months ago I was finally accepted by Calif. "fair" plan. after 
some tree cutting and installing new breakers.  With the wrap around policy I am now paying $5484.00 
/yr.  2023 I was paying $1846.  Now the "Government" wants to tell me what I need to do to the 
homestead.  
 
Please find some workaround to eliminate the proposed requirements further putting the Mountain 
Community financially behind.   
 
Sincerely 
David L. Nearing 


